
Greetings Sageville families & 

friends, 

 

Please fill out the Preliminary En-

rollment Survey from last week to 

assist in our planning for the 2015-

2016 school year and return to the 

school office.  Thank you! 

 

First Graders arriving tonight for the 

music program should report to their 

homerooms at 6:00 p.m.  See you 

tonight! 

 

Spring Pictures will be taken by 

Siebe Studio on Tuesday, March 

10th.  Purchasing these photos is 

optional.  Information is in Thursday 

folders. 

 

There will be no school newsletter 

next week due to conferences. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th graders have started filming the 

new Sageville Cinema movie 

SPACE SCHOOL!    SPACE 

SCHOOL is the first part in a trilo-

gy that will be released 2015, 2016 

and 2017 starring each 5th grade 

class that year.  The story is about 

a school in the future where stu-

dents learn and discover the gal-

axy, while battling the forces of 

evil at the same time.  SPACE 

SCHOOL will premiere this spring 

at Sageville School and Mindframe 

Theater.  Huge thanks to the Sage-

ville PTC for their generosity in 

helping to supply costumes and 

props. Also a big thanks to Sage-

ville parent Courtney Smith and 

Sageville grandparent Terry Licht 

for helping to purchase and con-

struct green walls that will be used 

in the movie production's special 

effects.Watch our website for up-

dates.  

From the Desk of Miss Mac 
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Sageville Elementary 

12015 Sherrill Rd. 
Dubuque, IA 52002 
563-552-4300 Office 
563-552-4301 Fax 

  

Calendar Of Events 

TonightTonightTonightTonight    

6:30 Gr. 1 Music Program6:30 Gr. 1 Music Program6:30 Gr. 1 Music Program6:30 Gr. 1 Music Program    

    

Friday, February 20Friday, February 20Friday, February 20Friday, February 20    

9:45 Late start for Professional 

Learning 

 

Monday, February 23             Monday, February 23             Monday, February 23             Monday, February 23             

3:30 Girls & Boys  

Basketball 

 

Tuesday, February 24Tuesday, February 24Tuesday, February 24Tuesday, February 24    

3:30 Girls Basketball 

 

Wednesday, February 25Wednesday, February 25Wednesday, February 25Wednesday, February 25    

4:00 Parent/Teacher/Student 

Conferences 

Book Fair  

 

Thursday, February 26Thursday, February 26Thursday, February 26Thursday, February 26 

No School! 

10:00 Parent/Teacher/Student 

Conferences 

Book Fair 

 

Friday, February 27Friday, February 27Friday, February 27Friday, February 27    

No School! 

www.sageville.dbqschools.org 

 

Friday’s Professional LearningFriday’s Professional LearningFriday’s Professional LearningFriday’s Professional Learning    

    

Data Driven Dialogue 
in regards to student 

work...making 

progress 

 



ship. In both of my second 

grade “being respectful” 

groups they worked on re-

specting authority figures. 

Next week is conference week, 

I hope to see you all there! 

Don’t forget: Join us February 

25, 9:50 a.m. for our celebra-

tion assembly! Your child may 

be nominated by their teacher 

for good character. 

Tips for Parents: The rules for 

parents are but three… love, 

limit, and let them be. 

During the week of Febru-

ary 16th – 20th I have been 

working in my small 

groups. We have completed 

our first grade friendship 

group; each student re-

ceived the work they’ve 

completed and were in-

structed to put it in a safe 

place in case they need it as 

a resource. In my second 

grade sportsmanship group 

they continued to complete 

a task as a group while dis-

playing good sportsman-

 

 
Counselor Corner-Mrs. Kaiser 

 

 

Sundown Mountain ResortSundown Mountain ResortSundown Mountain ResortSundown Mountain Resort    

D.A.R.E. Ski/Board NightD.A.R.E. Ski/Board NightD.A.R.E. Ski/Board NightD.A.R.E. Ski/Board Night    

Friday, February 27, 2015Friday, February 27, 2015Friday, February 27, 2015Friday, February 27, 2015    

4PM to Midnight4PM to Midnight4PM to Midnight4PM to Midnight    

 

Registration from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM in 
the Group Office located in the lower level 

of the Mountaintop building 

Lift Ticket-$15.00 

Lift Ticket & Ski Rental-$20 

Lift Ticket & Snowboard Rental -$26.00 

Helmet-$5.00 

Includes free lesson for age 9 and older 

School Garden 101 is a five-week training course that helps school teachers, faculty, and community volunteers 

build a strong team for a successful school garden.  

  

Each school or educational institution is encouraged to develop a team of three or more faculty to attend this 

ground-breaking program. Teams can expect to receive horticultural skills, continuing education credits, and 

lesson plans from Growing in the Garden. Throughout the workshop series, attendees work in school teams to 

develop their goals, timeline, garden plan, and budget. Upon completion, schools are shovel-ready to create or 

rebuild their schools garden. 

  

ANY INTERESTED PARENTS OR SCHOOL STAFF SHOULD CONTACT MISS MAC.  SAGEVILLE SCHOOL WILL 
PAY THE $60 TEAM FEE!  MISS PERRY HAS ALREADY SIGNED ON. 

  
RESEARCH SHOWS THAT "THIRD, FOURTH, AND FIFTH GRADE STUDENTS THAT PARTICIPATED IN SCHOOL 
GARDENING ACTIVITIES SCORED SIGNIFICANTLY HIGHER ON SCIENCE ACHIEVEMENT TESTS COMPARED 

TO STUDENTS THAT DID NOT EXPERIENCE ANY GARDEN-BASED LEARNING ACTIVITIES."   

DATE: TUESDAYS, MARCH 3RD- MARCH 31ST 

PLACE: Dubuque County Extension 

TIME: 4-6:30pm 

 COST: $60 per team (at least 3) 

  

Registration deadline is February 24th, 2015 so gather your team 
and sign up today! 


